
 

 

For Immediate Release  

December 13, 2017 

Update to Lethbridge County Road Bans 

LETHBRIDGE COUNTY – Effective as of 4:00pm on December 13, 2017, Lethbridge County has updated 

the Road Ban Order issued on August 23, 2017.  

Up to date information and a list of annually banned roads is available on the County website at 

www.lethcounty.ca.   

To reduce stress on roads, the County is asking all heavy haulers to drive according to road conditions. 

If you witness any County roads being damaged, or are aware of roads with current damage, please 

contact the County immediately at the 24-hour Public Works Emergency line: (403) 634-0704.  

 

Media Contact:  

Mattie Elliott, Communications Coordinator | melliott@lethcounty.ca | (403) 328-5525 

 

http://www.lethcounty.ca/
mailto:melliott@lethcounty.ca

